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GET ON BOARD...

TO BROADWAY

SPONSOR A SEAT TODAY!

The 45th Annual Chapel Choir Tour will take place 
March 26-April 2, 2016 and you can help us cover some 
expenses by “sponsoring a bus seat” for $25. The cost 
of transportation is one of the largest line items in 
the tour budget, so offsetting some of the cost 
through seat sponsorships will help reduce the 
individual tour fee for choir members.

You can direct your sponsorship to a particular 
student or have it applied to the tour fund. Make 
checks payable to DGFUMC and write ‘Bus Sponsorship’ 

on the memo line.
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Bus Seat Sponsorship
Name
Phone
No. of seats being sponsored:  ($25 each) or donation of 
Make checks payable to DGFUMC and write ‘Bus Sponsorship’ on the memo line.

Choir Member(s) being credited


